
 
 

From: Elizabeth Martin 
Sent: September 23, 2020 
To: Living Resources Employees 
Subject: Your health is one of our highest priorities – Get your Flu Shot now and get a 
$10 Stewart’s Gift Card! 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
  
According to the Center for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), getting the flu 
vaccine is more important than ever during the 2020-2021 flu season. The flu 
vaccine helps to protect you and the people around you from the flu, and helps 
reduce the strain on our healthcare systems that are still responding to the COVID-19 
pandemic.  
  
The CDC recommends that everyone six months and older get the flu vaccine. They 
also suggest that you should get the flu vaccine before flu viruses begin spreading in 
your community. Since it takes about two weeks after vaccination for antibodies to 
develop in the body and provide protection against the flu, you should make plans to 
get vaccinated early in fall.  
  
At Living Resources, we understand the importance of protecting our loved ones, our 
colleagues, and those we care for, which is why we are providing a $10 Stewart’s 
gift card to all employees who present proof of their influenza vaccination to 
reception (at 300 Washington Avenue Extension, Albany, NY) and sign for the gift 
card.   
  
To make it even easier to receive your flu shot, we have set up a FREE flu shot 
clinic for ALL employees hosted by CDPHP on October 1, 2020 from 10am-
3:30pm at 300 Washington Avenue Extension, Albany, NY. Please reach out to 
Tasha Persaud at 518-218-0000 x 5347 or at tpersaud@livingresources.org to 
schedule your appointment. We hope to schedule two additional clinics and will keep 
you advised of location and times. If you are unable to attend our FREE (for all 
employees) Clinics and do not have health insurance coverage, please reach out to 
Joe LaMalfa at jlamalfa@livingresources.org and HR will contact you to assist you in 
getting your flu vaccine at NO cost.  
  
In the event that you are unable to schedule an appointment at our Flu Shot Clinic, 
please check with your physician, local pharmacy, or go to 
https://vaccinefinder.org/find-vaccine to locate your nearest location.  
  
Thank you for helping us keep everyone healthy!  
  
Elizabeth Martin, CEO 
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